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August 10, 2004 
 
 
 

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES
 
 
 
 Re: Workers Compensation Insurance
 
  Unit Statistical Rejection Edits 
 
 
 
We have updated our website to include the North Carolina Unit Statistical Rejection Edits.  The 
WESTAT message is included along with the bureau edit identification number.  Please visit our 
website to take advantage of this publication located at www.ncrb.org, under Workers Comp 
Services. 
 
Please share this information with the appropriate members of your organization.  If you have any 
questions or concerns, please contact our Statistical Department at 919-783-9790 for assistance. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 Sue Taylor 
 
 Director of Workers Compensation 
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